
 

 

 
Dear praying friends and family,      November 2021 
 
Thank you for your continued support both prayerfully and financially.   
 
Blessings! 
Recently, I had a couple of pastors/churches contact me to tell me that they 
have voted to take me on for support. Praise the Lord! This puts my promised 
support around 70%. 

My niece Caileigh (age 8) traveled with me again for 5 weeks and 
she was a huge blessing.  She loves meeting new people and was 
a great help to me in setting up and taking down my table display.  
 
Ministry Update! 
I have been very busy over the past 4 months with many 
opportunities to teach Sunday school and children’s church. At 
one service, I presented my ministry in an outside church in New 
York City through a megaphone.  That has been the most unique 
opportunity to present my ministry that I have had over the past 2 
years. J  
Currently, I am in Canada presenting the ministry in 6 churches 
with one of them being a current supporting church that 
I met through a zoom missions conference last year and 
one mission’s conference.   

 
 
 
 

Long trips and car 
naps with 
Caileigh! 

Sightseeing on 
the way.  The 

Meteor Crater in 
Arizona. 

Making 
friends 
along the 
way! 



 

 

 
Furlough Update:  
Since July, I have travelled around 12,000 miles for 24 meetings in 8 states across the US, and 2 
provinces in Canada (British Columbia and Alberta).  Praise the Lord for travel safety throughout 
these many, many miles. 
Prayer letters can be found at the sites listed below but they will also come through email.  
Please see the site names below: 
Facebook @reachingmilitaryfamilies  
www.reachingmilitaryfamilies.com 

 
Prayer Requests: 
• Hohenfels Baptist Church (PCS season  
 Permanent Change of Station – families relocated to new posts) 
• Salvation of Leslie Reed (Uncle) 
• Travel safety 
• For continued good health 
• Upcoming meetings 
• Please pray that I’ll be able to raise the last 30% by February 2022 

 

 

Thank you and God bless you.                                                                                     
Lisa Kendrick                                                                                                                       

Missionary to the United States Military in Hohenfels, Germany 

Contact Information:                                                            
Lisa Kendrick                                                                                                          

(205)362-1398                                                                     
lisajkendrick@googlemail.com                                       

www.reachingmilitaryfamilies.com 
Sending Church:                                                                                                     

Pastor: Dr. Michael Rouse                                                                                        
Mountain View Baptist Church                                                                                      

5568 Chalkville Rd. Birmingham, AL 35235                                                                  
205-854-2741 

Mission Board:                                                                                                                
World Wide New Testament Baptist Missions                                                              

2069 County Line Road                                                                                                  
P.O. Box 725 Kings Mountain, NC 28086 

Four Corners, 
Arizona 


